## February 2019 Newsletter from Seiretto Ltd

https://www.seiretto.co.uk/

Good Morning!

## In this newsletter:

- Need a new AC.UK domain name? New ac.uk domains on offer this month
- Never reuse old passwords. TOO RISKY, DO NOT DO IT!
- Privacy should be a human right

#### Need a new AC.UK domain name? New ac.uk domains on offer this month

Order a NEW .AC.UK domain for your department this month and pay \*60% OFF the initial registration charge (normally £140, this month only £56).

For new ac.uk domains an application must be submitted, the *initial registration charge* covers this part of the application. Once successful the new domain is then registered for 2 years, and payment for domain registration is then due. The registration prices can be found here:

http://www.seiretto.com/domains/prices/#acuk

The benefits of a .ac.uk domain are internationally recognised:

for education establishments the trust and credibility can not be matched by any other domain extension.

Read why you should choose a .ac.uk domain name:

http://achost.co.uk/ac-uk-trusted-domains/

To order login: https://seiretto.co.uk/clients/

\*this offer is only available to existing clients.

New to Seiretto? Contact us for more details on how to register your first .AC.UK domain name: https://seiretto.co.uk/contactus/

## Never reuse old passwords. TOO RISKY, DO NOT DO IT!

The risk of reusing old passwords is too high, eventually such habits will come back to bite you. DO NOT DO IT.

Use the same password for multiple websites and eventually when one of those websites is hacked your details are compromised; your precious password is compromised and all login details for all other websites using that password are compromised too. Each time you use that same password for login details on a new website the risk of having those details hacked increases exponentially. This is why you should use a different password for each different website.

Use a password manager, if you must (there are several available both online and off). However, do remain mindful that using a password manager would, hypothetically, put all your eggs in one basket. This is why it is not something we recommend.

The same type of analysis should be applied to security questions as these can and will be eventually compromised too.

Stay safe online, use good and different passwords for each different website.

# Privacy should be a human right

During the last decade many of the large online corporations have benefitted financially from the exploitation and abuse of clients privacy. We all have a right to privacy, yet it is continually eroded as more data is gathered in so many varied ways; protecting your own private data is almost impossible. Something more must be done.

Bruce Schneier likes the idea of "human-rights-by-design", much like the "privacy-by-design" concept we now have due in part to the European Union General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR), which requires it. Read more here: <a href="https://www.schneier.com/blog/archives/2018/12/human rights-by.html">https://www.schneier.com/blog/archives/2018/12/human rights-by.html</a>

Thank you for reading, please let us know if you have any queries or questions?

Missed a newsletter? Copies of most of them are online here:

http://www.seiretto.com/newsletters/

Seiretto Sales.